
BROOME COUNTY FIRE CHIEFS’ PLAN TRAINING FOR NEW OFFICERS - 2/9/08

The Broome County Fire Chiefs’ Association will hold a training day on Saturday,  February 9, 

2008, at the Chenango Fire Station, 86 Castle Creek Road,  from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm. This training

is intended for new department Line Officers and Chief Officers to let them know about the

resources available to them from the County Office of Emergency Services and the various fire

service organizations within the county. 

There will also be discussion of what can be expected of you and resources available to you

during major emergency incidents such as the flood events that we have experienced over the last

couple of years. Please mark your calendars for this date and stay tuned for further details.
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